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Michael Nestico

From: Matthew Jenkins 
Sent: Tuesday, November 30, 2021 2:41 PM
To: Michael Nestico
Cc:
Subject: Tarentum Borough's Environmental Advisory Council

Dear Mr. Nestico,  
My name is Matt Jenkins. I live at 1303 Douthett st. and I am interested in being appointed to Tarentum 
Borough's Environmental Advisory Council.  I am a Tree Tender and currently work as Senior Field Tech. In the Gardens 
and Greenspace Dept. at the Western Pennsylvania Conservancy.  I would love to use my skills to help improve our 
community any way I can.   
Sincerely,  
Matt Jenkins 


